
Public Works Committee Meeting 
December 15, 2016, Johnsburg Village Hall 

 
In attendance: Chairman Kevin McEvoy, Len Bathje, Jim Blackowicz, Wally Steffens, Chuck Schaefer 

and Bill Rudzena 
 

Meeting started: 7:30pm  

 

TOPIC DISCUSSION NEXT STEPS 

Approval of 

Minute 

 
 

Department 
Review 

 

 
 

Chairman’s 
Report 

 

 
 

Engineer’s 
Report 

 
 

 

No taped minutes for 08/27/2016. Tape recorder 

issues.  

 
 

Public Works Foreman Dave Walsh was not able to 
attend tonight. 

 

 
 

All committees were invited to come tonight for HR 
Green’s presentation for the Downtown Plan. Non-

dedicated roads were also discussed.  

 
 

The road plan for 2016 was completed. Parking lots 
at the Village Hall & PW Building were repaired and 

repaved. Renovations are being done to PW building 
to include restrooms and office space for Police Dept. 

reporting center. Message signs are up and 

operational. A cold storage area will be put on PW 
property to store seasonal equipment. The pedestrian 

walk way will be completed once the weather turns 
warmer. Sunnyside Beach sewer project will be 

starting shortly.  

HR Green’s presentation for the Downtown Plan. 
 

 
  

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Adjournment Committee Member Rudzena moved to adjourn. 

Committee Member Bathe seconded the motion. All 
Committee Members present voted aye. Motion 

carried at 8:45PM. 

 

 


